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MAY 1960 TO DECEMBER 1961 RAF COSFORD   

 

   IN LOVING MEMORY OF VERNON PHILLIPS 

 

 

Dear Pat, 
 
To say we were all deeply shocked and saddened, also bewildered, on hearing the 

tragic news about Vernon, only goes a small way in how we all feel about losing 

Vernon, who always set light to our reunions, in so many ways, with his countless 

stories, banter and merriment.   

 

Our thoughts are particularly with you at this very sad time, we know how close you 

both were; this was very apparent for all to see at our reunions.  

 

Vernon was such a delight, full of fun and laughter, and what with your common 

sense approach you made a delightful couple, with your presence always appreciated, 

greatly adding to the occasion. 

 

Please keep in touch; it goes without saying that you are always welcome at any of 

our reunions. 

          
 

 
Steve Lister, 

 

Chairman 40
th

 Entry Reunions, 

on behalf of all those from the 40
th

 Entry 

and the ladies who support us.                   07 November 2014                  

 
                                                                     


